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DEDICATION • DETERMINATION • DISCIPLINE

Important Upcoming Dates: 
March 17th ~ All Programming Postponed until further notice 
March 24th ~ Purdys Easter Fundraiser Order Deadline 
April 15th ~ SCSC Annual General Meeting (AGM) 
May 3rd ~ 101 Brewhouse Beer and Burger Night 

SKATER OF THE MONTH 
Skater of the month for March is Teigan Turner.  Teigan is a year round 
skater.  She is thrilled to be able to skate here on the coast for April and May 
this year which will mean only having to travel off coast for June and July. 
Teigan’s overall improvement can be attributed to her commitment level.  
She skates 5 days a week, has taken the Program Assistant Training and 
helps Assist with the CanSkate Learn to Skate Program giving her time and 
giving back to the club, younger skaters and community.  She participates in 
off-ice fitness and mental prep, does skating ballet as well as additional 
fitness training and mental prep privately.  Teigan recently won a Bronze 
Medal at the Regional Championships and based upon her high scores has 
received an invite to the provincial Development Camp in Kelowna in April.  
She will compete in April in the Super Series competition on Vancouver 
Island and in May at the Super Series competition in Vancouver.   Teigan is 
polite, respectful and a great role model.  Congratulations Teigan keep up 
the great work.

Message from the Board… 
Regrettably, we inform you that effective tomorrow, Tuesday, March 17th, 
all SCRD recreational facilities will be closed indefinitely. Whereas we 
understand the importance of this decision, it comes with some emotional 
feelings for our organization.  As many of you know, the Sunshine Coast 
Skating Club along with the Sunshine Coast Minor Hockey Association 
has worked very hard over the past couple of years to lobby for the 
extension of ice at our facility. The decision determines that all SCSC 
spring programs will be cancelled or postponed.  Spring registration fees 
will be fully refunded for CanSkate and AdultSkate Programs. Our Board 
of Directors are still awaiting the SCRD decision to whether or not the ice 
will remain installed at the Sechelt Ice Arena.  This decision will 
determine whether we postpone our Junior Academy and STAR 
programming or cancel it for the season. 
We thank you for your patience and support as we work through this 
process. 

~SCSC Board of Directors 

Year End Performance Night 
On March 14th , Skaters from the Sunshine Coast 
Skating Club showcased their talent in front of a small 
audience at the Gibsons Ice Arena. It was wonderful to 
celebrate all of our talented athletes in a time of 
uncertainty.  We are proud of all of our skaters success 
throughout the season and the performance was the 
perfect way to showcase their hard work and 
dedication throughout the season.   
Thank you to all those that were able to help out 
throughout the evening- it takes a village!

Purdys Fundraiser 
Get your Easter Chocolates through our Purdy’s 
Fundraiser!  Place your order online here: 
https://fundraising.purdys.com/join.aspx/257604 
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